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Thursday, November 16, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The Travelling Book Fair  
 

The Travelling Book Fair will be arriving at BJR on Thursday 23rd November 2023 and will be open every day 

from 3.20pm to 3.45pm until Wednesday 29th November 2023. This will allow you time to collect your 

children and then browse together for any books you may like. 

The Fair contains some great offers and books make a wonderful gift - ideal with Christmas coming up! 

 

The Book Fair will take place in Thompson, the room opposite the hall and during Parents’ Evenings will be 

open for extended periods of time on those days.  

 

The payment system can be accessed through your phone whilst at the fair- just scan the QR code, receive 

your payment reference and you can take your books away that day. Please note that we will not be 

accepting cash payments.  

 

For every book we sell, BJR receive a credit towards the cost of replenishing our classroom libraries.  

I hope to see you all at the Fair. 

 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Ms Spinks 
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